
Memorial Day Weekend Raft-up! 

 
 

Everyone is reminded about the raft-up off of  

Union Point on Saturday, 25 May, beginning around 10 

a.m.  Bring your favorite boat yummies to share and stay 

for as long as you like!  All shore sailors wanting to join on 

the water are encouraged to reach out to a boat buddy 

and join the fun!  There will be dinghies available to ferry 

you ashore!  Freckles and I are out of the country and 

incommunicado this week but available from 20th – 

contact Thil Hurley with questions.    


